
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone    
School breaks up on Wednesday the 14th of December and OSHC (ROCKETEERS) will be 
available on Thursday 15th and Friday the 16th. PLEASE ring or go online to book in for 

these days, bookings are open. 
The children and educators have been cooking amazing healthy cold rolls & cakes, we have focused on healthy 

eating habits and hygiene practices. Last week we were very creative, the children did Fireworks painting, Green 
Slime, Playdough, Collage, Lego Creations, and the children’s favourite Wii Dance. This week we are having a OSHC 

Sports Week, the children helped program and we will be doing Hurdles, Relay Races, Bean Bag Toss, tug a War, 
Long Jump, Chasey, Tunnel Ball, Cooking, Wii Dance and making Pom Pom’s. 

Summers around the corner and our HAT and SUNSCREEN policy is in place this term, we will be SLIP, 
SLOP, SLAP, SEEK, SLIDE, “NO HAT, NO PLAYING OUTSIDE”. 
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                                Please phone Camp Australia 1300-105-343 for bookings, rebates will apply. 
To find out more about the program, view fees and to register, visit 

www.campaustralia.com.au 

Keep Smiling 😊😊 Louise, Jenny & Zoey 

WEEK 9 

Monday   
Christmas Decorations, Decorating the Christmas Tree, Chasey 

Tuesday   
Christmas Baubles, Christmas Stockings 

Wednesday   Santa Claus plates, Christmas Beading 

Thursday   Christmas Cup Cakes, Christmas Scratches, Christmas Crafts 

Friday   Christmas Cards, Christmas Hama Beads, Christmas Cookies, Face Painting 

Date St Margaret Mary’s 28th November 
2022 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/
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